
Kimberly School District #414 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

THURSDAY, JULY 20, 2023 
ITEM#9B4 BUDGET HEARING STUDENT FEE INCREASE 

*************************************************************** 
Per Idaho Code, when a public school district increases fees greater than 5%, this must be done during a published 
public budget hearing. The fee increases proposed have not been increased in a number of years and the reason 
for the increase is to stay current with inflation and comparable to other local school districts.  
 
Recommendation: The administration recommends that the Kimberly School Board of Trustees approve the fee 
increases as proposed.  


